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Our vote by mail system is such an asset to the state - it's one of the reasons I love 

living here!  Especially with complicated issues on the ballot or ranked-choice options 

at the local level, it's so helpful to have my ballot at home.  I appreciate knowing that I 

live in a state with one of the higher voter turnout rates - it's good to know that my 

fellow citizens are engaged and I know that a lot of  that comes down to making it 

easier to engage!   

Do not undermine the accessibility and inclusivity of our voting system.  It's critical 

that we all have a say in our elections.  Your citizenry does not want voter 

suppression- we want to continue to enjoy the free and fair elections that make our 

country great! 


